
 
 

 

Hello Azevada Families: 

Azevada is beginning to GO GREEN! We will no longer be printing and distributing the monthly school newsletter 

on paper. Instead we will be posting the monthly newsletter on our website on the first Friday of each month. On 

the same afternoon, families will also receive the monthly newsletter via a Bright Arrow announcement. If you 

would like to receive a paper copy of the monthly newsletter, please stop by the Azevada office.  

February is already here and we are very busy at Azevada! A very special thank you to all of our teachers and 

parents who worked hard to create our Lunar New Year Carnival this week! Our students enjoyed the many 

booths that allowed them to learn and participate in some special activities related to the New Year. We also 

enjoyed the Lion Dance assembly that followed the Carnival.  

This coming Tuesday, February 11, 2020 we will be hosting a very special event at Azevada where we will all have 

the opportunity to give back to our community. We will be packing nutritional food packs with Kids Against 

Hunger on this day from 8:30-11:30am.  

To make this event successful, we need many, many adult volunteers who can help us during the event. All adult 

volunteers will be trained beginning at 8:00am on this day. We ask that our adult volunteers be available to stay 

with us for the entire event (8:00am - 11:30am). If you would like to come help us pack nutritional food packs, 

please sign up using the "Sign-up Genius" link that is included within this newsletter. We hope that everyone 

considers coming to Azevada to help us during this great volunteer give-back opportunity!  

We also have a lot to be proud of at Azevada! Several of our Azevada All Stars have placed in our recent FUSD 

2020 Young Author Fair! And one of our Azevada All Stars will be representing FUSD and Azevada at the 

upcoming County Spelling Bee! Please review the newsletter for the exciting news! 

Please be sure to also review this entire newsletter and the included school calendar. We have many events 

planned this month and we would love to see all of our Azevada families at them!  

Mrs. Carole Diamond, Principal 

 

Spelling Bee News! 

A very special congratulations to Valentina F. (grade 6) who placed 4th in our District Spelling 
Bee. Valentina will be representing Fremont Unified School District and Azevada at the County 

Spelling Bee! Best of luck to you, Valentina!  

   



 Azevada Calendar of Events     
(subject to changes) 

 

FEBRUARY TIME LOCATION COMMENTS 

Feb. 12 8:30am - 1:20pm  Mini Day Grades 1-6 

Feb. 13 3:30-4:30 = Girls 
4:30-5:50 = Boys 

Brier ES Basketball Game #4 of 5 

Feb. 13 6:00 - 8:00pm Cafeteria PTA “Be Internet Awesome” Family Event 

Feb. 14   Valentine’s Day 

Feb. 14 8:45 – 9:45am Cafeteria Azevada’s Morning Chat 

Feb. 17 No School  President’s Day Holiday! 

Feb. 18 - 21   Science Camp for grade 5 students 

Feb. 19 8:30am - 1:20pm  Mini Day Grades 1-6 

Feb. 20 TBA TBA Hearing & Vision Screening, This event may be rescheduled.  

Feb. 21 6:00 - 8:00pm MPR PTA Bollywood Family Dance Event 

Feb. 25 3:15 – 4:15pm Library SSC + ELAC Meeting 

Feb. 25 3:30-4:30 = Girls 
4:30-5:30 = Boys 

CSD Basketball Game #5 of 5 

Feb. 26 8:30am - 1:20pm  Mini Day Grades 1-6 

Feb. 27 See Times MPR Zun Zun Water Conservation Musical Assembly 
 
10:45am = AM-K, Grades 1, 2 and 3 + Rm. 29 
 
1:15pm = PM-K, Grades 4, 5 and 6 + Rm. 26 + Rm. 27 
 
Rooms 8, 9 and 10 may attend either assembly. 

Feb. 27 3:00 – 5:00pm TBA FUSD Young Author’s Awards Ceremony 

Feb. 28 6:30 – 7:30pm Library PTA Meeting 

 

Azevada Young Author Fair Winners 

Congratulations to all of our students who submitted a Young Author book this year! And a very special 
congratulations to the following Azevada All Stars who placed in the 2020 FUSD Young Author Fair 

Grade 2 

Name: Kaylee T. 

 

Title of Book:  

Sammy the Skunk 

2nd place Winner 

Grade 4 

Name: Amanda C. 

 

Title of Book: 

Bay Area Blackout 

1st place Winner 

Grade 4 

Name: Emily L.  

 

Title of Book:  

Animal Party 

2nd place Winner 

Grade 5 

Name: Clara M. 

 

 Title of Book: 

 My Day 

3rd place Winner  

 



Walters Middle School 5th Grade 
Parent Information Night  

 

Walters Middle School will be 
hosting Parent Information Night 
in their Multiuse room on 
Wednesday March 4th. This is an 
opportunity for parents 
specifically to get information, ask 
questions and meet other parents 
and staff. 
Registration 
packets will 
be mailed 
home directly 
from Walters. 

 

School Year 2020-2021 Residency Verifications 
Forms will be mailed to your home on Monday 
February 10 from the district offices. This form 
guarantees you a spot at Azevada next year. The 
form is due at our office no later than Friday, 
February 28. The form must be signed by a 
parent/guardian and returned to your current 
school along with residence verification 
information no later than February 28, 2020. 
The parent/guardian must attach two (2) 
different proofs from the following items listed.   

● If Homeowner – 2019/20 property tax 
statement, current mortgage statement, 
or final close of escrow letter   

● If Renter - Current rental property 
contract, lease, or payment receipts   

● Utility service contract or statements   
● Pay stubs  
●  Correspondence from a government 

agency  
●  Voter registration card 

      

SUMMATIVE ELPAC 

 



 
FULL - Timeline for 2020/2021 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1akJphekhkPYAWIQpQ5yRMzu4yCULYskC/view 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information from FUSD about 
Coronavirus  

We understand that many of you are worried about the developing 
news regarding the coronavirus and want to assure you that we are 

continually monitoring the situation. Unfortunately, some 
misinformation has been spreading on social media that is inaccurate 

and causing fear. While there are now some reported cases in the Bay 
Area, to date, there are no confirmed cases in Alameda County and 
Fremont residents are at low risk of becoming infected. Regardless, 

we take the safety and well-being of our students very seriously.  

FUSD remains in contact with the Alameda County Department of 
Public Health (click here for the latest update) and we will let you know 
if anything changes in the direction we are being provided. There are 
no extra precautions being recommended at this time. We are aware 
of some districts in the South Bay instituting voluntary quarantines for 
families recently returning from China and are awaiting guidance from 

Alameda County on that possibility. We will provide any updated 
information as soon as it becomes available.  

We ask for your assistance in preventing the spread of any 
illness by encouraging healthy practices such as washing hands 

frequently and covering coughs, as well as keeping your child 
home if not feeling well. Please follow the recommendations in 
the links below to prevent the spread of any illness. All healthy 

children should attend school as normal.  

We understand and share the heightened concerns regarding this 
matter and will respond immediately to any new information or 

recommendations to keep our students and staff safe and healthy. 
Please contact Student Support Services at 510-659-2514 if you have 

any questions.  

More Info: Coronavirus Update | 冠狀病毒 更新 

February 4, 2020 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT LICE   

In the last several years, there has been an 

increase in the number of cases of 

pediculosis (head lice) found in Alameda 

County. Many of the schools in Fremont 

have had scattered cases. Children with 

head lice will be sent home from school as 

soon as possible to start treatment. Parents 

will be contacted when head lice is found 

and instructions for treatment are given to 

the parents. Students with nits only will not 

be excluded from school. The responsibility 

for the treatment of head lice rests within 

the home. Students may return to school 

upon satisfactory treatment and after there 

is no visible lice upon re-examination. The 

goals of treatment are to contain the 

infection, to prevent overexposure to 

potentially hazardous chemicals, to 

minimize school absence, and to maximize 

the opportunity for student academic 

achievement. 
 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1akJphekhkPYAWIQpQ5yRMzu4yCULYskC/view
https://azevada.fremont.k12.ca.us/pf4/cms2/news_themed_display?id=1579858471843
https://azevada.fremont.k12.ca.us/pf4/cms2/news_themed_display?id=1579858471843


      

 

 

 

 
 

 

Parent Satisfaction Survey 2020 

Fremont Unified School District values the input of our parents and guardians. Thank you for taking the time to 

complete the survey. Your responses will help guide district plans for 2020-2021. Use the links on the FUSD or our 

website, or enter the link below. Survey window ends February 21, 2020.  

English: https://forms.gle/MaU5hzeBZwtCi56F7  

Spanish: https://forms.gle/vVAjf4VakaLpeJbBA  

Mandarin: https://forms.gle/ZynNh2vjktm7pVTf9 

 

 

Volunteering at Azevada 

FUSD recently deployed a volunteer approval system and Azevada needs all school 

volunteers to use the online portal to be an approved classroom/on-campus volunteer, 

study trip chaperone, or a study trip driver. Please make sure you go to the front page 

of the Azevada website and click on this icon:    

 
Follow the prompts to create an account and submit your application. If you are 

applying to be a study trip driver chaperone or overnight chaperone, the forms needed 

are in the Resources Tab in the CiviCore portal. Approvals are emailed to the volunteer 

from the CiviCore system, so be sure to check your email (maybe spam folder) for 

updates. Azevada has already had volunteers use the system to be approved to be a 

study trip driver, a study trip chaperone or a classroom volunteer —applying is easy so 

don’t delay and join today. 

 

https://forms.gle/MaU5hzeBZwtCi56F7
https://forms.gle/vVAjf4VakaLpeJbBA
https://forms.gle/ZynNh2vjktm7pVTf9


 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 












